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Facebook Page
We have now launched our Facebook 
page which can be seen here: http://www.
facebook.com/tilstockprimaryschool/

We will be sending out reminders and 
other updates via the Facebook page, so 
please do ‘like’ it.

Sports Day
We will be holding our Sports Day at 
1:30pm on Wednesday 27th June with 
a reserve date of Thursday 28th June in 
case of bad weather.

Stepping Out
The children in Years 3 and 4        finished 
the Stepping out workshop and all did ex-
tremely well - well done! Thank you to all 
the parents who helped out.

Tilstock Royal Wedding
The children did a fantastic job at 
Tilstock’s Royal Wedding, Go and have 
a look on our Facebook page at the        
fantastic video and leave a comment!

Non Uniform Day
There are two non-uniform days coming 
and they will take place on 8th and 15th 
June.

8th June - Non uniform for sweets and 
chocolate for the tombola
15th June - Non uniform for a bottle of wine 
for the wine and water stall



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
The more you take, the more 
you leave behind. What are 
they?

Last week’s answer: The cowboy’s horse 
is called Friday!
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Half Term
Don’t forget that school is closed next week 
and will reopen on Monday 4th June. Have 
a good week!

Upcoming Events
- Monday 4th June - New Half Term
- Monday 4th June - Year 5 and 6          
Residential
- Friday 8th June - Non Uniform Day
- Thursday 14th June - Year 5 and 6 visit to 
SJT
- Friday 15th June - Non Uniform Day
- Saturday 23rd June - Summer Fun Day
- Wednesday 27th June - Sports Day

Kit Car
We have booked 
some dates in the 
diary to make the 
car! Year 5 and 
6 will be building 
the car at SJT on 
Thursday 14th 
June and Friday 
15th June! The 
boxes have made 
the journey to 
SJT ready!

Residential 
When we come back after the break the 
Year 5 and 6 pupils will be going on their     
residential visit. Children will not need 
a pack up lunch on the first as food is     
provided and they should arrive at school 
at the normal time ready for travelling to 
Standon Bowers.

Summer Fun Day
We will be holding our Summer Fun Day 
on Saturday 23rd June from 11am to 3pm.  

The event will take place on the school 
field and promises to be a wonderful 
event, with refreshments, games and 
many local stalls already confirmed.  




